
Hello grads & families of the grad class of 2025!  

There will be a Grad Parent Night on Tuesday, October 8th at
6:00pm in the MPR, please use the lower parking lot and gym
entrance to access the Multipurpose Room.  This will be an
information session on everything ‘Grad’, grad students have
already attended a grad assembly with this information but
are welcome to attend this night with their parent/guardian if
they would like. 

We will be looking for parents/guardians to join the 
Grad Parent Exec! The first Grad Parent Exec meeting will be
later in October, date to be determined.   If you are unable to
attend the Grad Parent Night and are interested in joining the
Grad Parent Exec, please email:  carihi.grad@sd72.bc.ca 

Communication regarding grad news & information: 
To stay up to date on all grad information:

TEAMS Grad 2025: students should be checking this regularly

Carihi Grad Website:  Updated regularly. This is the best go to
information site for parents/guardians!   
https://www.sd72.bc.ca/carihi/page/1115/carihi-grad-2025-
information-news 

Newsletters:  Monthly newsletters will be sent out.

Emails:  There will be the periodic email sent home regarding
events/information but please watch the Carihi Grad Website
for the most up to date information!  
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IMPORTANT DATES:

Grad Assembly Night 
for Parents: 

 October 8th at 6:00pm

Poinsettia Fundraiser, orders
due by Fri. Nov. 15th

Order Pick Up: Thurs. Dec 5th

Grad Photos with Islandlife
Photographics: 

 January 13th - 16th

Scholarship & Bursary Evening:
June 4th 

Indigenous Graduation:
June 5th 

PROM 2025
June 7th 

Commencement
June 25th 

https://www.sd72.bc.ca/carihi/page/1115/carihi-grad-2025-information-news
https://www.sd72.bc.ca/carihi/page/1115/carihi-grad-2025-information-news
https://www.sd72.bc.ca/carihi/page/1115/carihi-grad-2025-information-news


The first fundraiser of the year will be Poinsettia’s, delivery will be just in
time for the holidays!  

Orders can be placed online at:
https://carihisecondary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
Online orders must be paid with credit card. 

Paper order forms are available at the office, grad students can pick
these up starting Friday, October 4th.  Paper forms are only available
through the office as they are signed out to students. 

Paper orders can be paid at the office with cash/debit/credit or cheque
made out to Carihi Secondary School.   E-transfers can be accepted
but please ensure the orders forms are brought to the office before
3pm on November 15th. E-transfers can be sent to
carihi.accounting@sd72.bc.ca and must include students name and
that payment is for POINSETTIA FUNDRAISER. 

All orders are due by 3:00pm, November 15th. 

POINSETTIA FUNDRAISER 

Carihi Grad Sponsor
Contact:

carihi.grad@sd72.bc.ca

Order pick-up: 
Thursday, December 5th between 2:45pm & 5:00pm from the MPR
Please use the lower parking lot, gym entrance, to access the MPR. 

        Pick up is between these hours ONLY. Please do not come outside of pick-up hours as classes are in 
                          session, and we are unable to attend to plant pick up during class time. 

                                     Plants cannot be stored so they must be picked up on this date.
                    Please arrange for your grad student to deliver your plants to you or customers 
                                                               may pick up their own plants.

https://carihisecondary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home

